
February 13, 2013  
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Avalon Middle – FL Fish & Wildlife Hunter Safety/Hunter Safety Course 
Bennett C. Russell Elementary – Cub Scout Pack 402/derby race 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Families 1st & Lakeview Center/Trainings 
East Milton Elementary – Doers of the Word Ministry/outreach event 
Gulf Breeze Elem/Middle/High – Pensacola Sports Association/parking lots/Double Bridge Run 
Gulf Breeze Elementary – Cub Scouts Den 5 Pack 11/meetings 
Gulf Breeze High – Coastal Shotokan Karate/seminar 
Gulf Breeze High – Gulf Breeze Arts, Inc./Arts Festival 
Gulf Breeze High – LaCross/Tournament 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Girl Scouts Pack 633/World Thinking Day Event 
Holley Navarre Intermediate – Invent Now/Camp Invention STEM Summer Camp 
Jay High – Escambia River Electric Cooperative/EREC Annual Meeting 
Milton High – Majesty Independent/Winter Guard Rehearsals 
Navarre High – Navarre Chamber of Commerce/Miss Fun Fest Pageant 
Pea Ridge Elementary – Cub Scout Pack 419/’Derby Race 
Sims Middle – NWFL Land Shark Travel Softball Team/conditioning and drills 
West Navarre Primary – Girl Scouts Troop 852/meetings 
 
 


